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Cantoni at EquipHotel 2016 in Paris, 6th-10th November  
Stand M061 in Hall 7.2 

Illuminated mirrors presented as a key element in the design of hotel rooms. 

The first impression made when a guest enters their hotel room has a huge impact on 
how they assess their overall experience of the hotel:  this private space must be 
perceived as elegant and welcoming, but also comfortable and functional.    

Cantoni will therefore be a valuable presence at the 2016 edition of EquipHotel, which 
will be held from 6th to 10th November 2016 at the Parc des Expositions de la Porte de 
Versailles exhibition centre in Paris. The company will be at Stand M061 in Hall 7.2. 

Cantoni is a global brand of excellence in the production of illuminated workstations 
and mirrors. The company aims to support interior design and architectural studios 
employed in the creation of wonderful and highly functional rooms in Luxury Hotels and 
Spas with mirrors and panels that turn the usual rules upside down. No longer mere 
furnishing accessories, they become structural elements in spaces where light is the 
undisputed star. 

Cantoni presents its own interpretation of a hotel room at EquipHotel16 with mirrors of 
authentic design: surprising to the eye and functional and intuitive to use. 

The company 

Cantoni is a production company based in San Marino with twenty years of experience. 
Its range of illuminated mirrors and panels, one of the largest ranges in Europe, conveys 
the full expressive power of contemporary luxury that is typical of the Italian lifestyle.    

Thanks to its dynamism and design flexibility, in addition to the wide range of backlit 
mirrors and panels contained in the catalogue, Cantoni is also able to develop 
customised products, working proactively with architectural and interior design studios 
involved in contract designs. 

The products 

Cantoni’s illuminated mirrors are impeccably stylish objects combining Italian attention 
to detail and production quality with a high degree of technological research. 

A wide range of decorative elements distinguish the four mirror collections and the 
range of backlit panels and frames, making them perfect for all styles of architecture 
and design, from traditional, to modern and minimalist, guaranteeing function, style and 
charm. 
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Each mirror is unique and every detail can be customised: from the dimensions to the 
finish of the aluminium profiles, the hand crafted frames in wood and leather, the 
backprinted glass and RGB backlighting with remote control.  

Cantoni transforms the humble mirror from a mere furnishing accessory to a highly 
functional tool, a key element that becomes a focal point for the design of spaces used 
for activities connected with the face, beauty and image. 
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